
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: James Burns (jamesburns@gov.sc.gov) <jamesburns@gov.sc.gov>

Josh Baker <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/2/2015 4:16:55 PM
Subject: FW: Statement on Haley's Infrastructure Plan

FYI

From: Stephen Goldfinch [mailto:stephen@goldfinchwinslow.com]
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 4:11 PM
To: Jason Lesley
Subject: Statement on Haley's Infrastructure Plan

I had the privilege of meeting with the Governor's staff last week to discuss the details of Governor Haley's 
recently announced infrastructure plan. Although some details are yet to be finalized, I am increasingly 
confident that the Governor's tax swap and revenue plan are good for South Carolina. It was revealed last week 
that the current DOT additional requirements, notwithstanding future projects and projections, are 
approximately $400 million, and not the $1.5 billion per year that was originally reported. Governor Haley's 
plan raises approximately $375 million at current gas prices and would far exceed that number at higher gas 
prices. Therefore, my initial concern for adequate funding has been abated. I still have some reservations 
regarding the necessity to eliminate Commissioners because of the constant and very necessary 
communications between myself and DOT. Right now, our Commissioner in the 7th District, Mike Wooten, 
serves this purpose, and he serves it well. Regardless of this one minor policy disagreement, I see Governor 
Haley's plan as courageous and progressive.

Representative Stephen L. Goldfinch, Jr.
Attorney At Law

Goldfinch ^Winslow
Atiorneyt soil tourist Lors st Lsw

11019 Tournament Blvd. Suite 202

Post Office Box 829
Murrells Inlet, SC 29576

Phone: (843)357-9301
Mobile: (843)385-4302
Fax: (843)357-9303
e-mail: stephen@goldfinchwinslow.com
Website: www.goldfinchwinslow.com 
http://stephengoldfinch.com/ 
www.facebook.com/stephen.goldfinch.9
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and all attachments transmitted with it may contain legally privileged 
and confidential information intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any reading, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this message or its 
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately 
either by electronic mail or telephone and delete this message and any copies or backups.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE: Pursuant to requirements imposed by the IRS, any tax advice contained in this communication (including any 
attachments) is not intended to be used, and cannot be used, for purposes of avoiding penalties imposed under the United States Internal Revenue Code 
for promoting, marketing or recommending to another any tax-related matter.
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